
April 6, 1932.

President W, Sherwood Fox,
The University of Western Ontario, 
London, Ontario, '

My dear President Fox,

I am sorry to learn by your 
letter of the fourth that you have boen laid up, I 
hope that you are feeling completely recovered. Do 
not overdo it: it is a worrying time, at least that 
ie my experience.

I was sorry that at the last 
minute we found it impossible for Professor Campbell 
Howard to attend the banquet in honour of Doctor 
Y.'augh, an' 7 eroatly appreciate the sacrifice made 
by Doctor Hewitt in going to Lorn on to ropreecnt 
McGill,

With kindest wishes, 

I am,

Ever yours faithfully,

Principal,


